
 

 

 

 
 
SWEDEN (27 March 2020 – 15.06) 
 
The Swedish Transport Administration has now released the information that we are reducing 
the test capacity. 
 
All new booking for theory tests for the categories AM, A, B, BE and tractor will be closed 
throughout the country until 4 May. 
 
Thereafter, Driver's Test will only open up to 50% of the business as long as needed. 
 
The following tests will be performed: 
• Professional exams (knowledge exam and driving exam) 
• C and D tests in all variants 
• Taxi  
• CPC 
• ADR (dangerous goods) 
• Driving test for candidates with approved Theory test, and retests. 
 
Here is a link to the information:  
 
https://www.trafikverket.se/en/startpage/operations/Operations-road/Driving-license-and-
driving-tests/important-information-regarding-driving-tests-and-coronavirus-covid-19/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


